
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, AUGUST 30, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 HOW MANY OF YOU MAKE ‘TO DO’ LISTS? THEY DO COME IN HANDY, ESPECIALLY 

DURING BUSY DAYS LIKE NOW. I KNOW SOME OF YOU ARE BUSY GETTING STUDENTS 

READY TO RETURN TO SCHOOL ON THURSDAY. AND SOME OF YOU HAVE ALREADY SEEN 

YOUR CHILDREN START SCHOOL YESTERDAY, OR EVEN EARLIER. SO IN LIGHT OF OUR 

BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH STARTING THIS THURSDAY, THE DAY AFTER TOMORROW, 

LET ME SUGGEST SOME ITEMS FOR YOUR ‘TO DO LIST’ 

FOR TODAY, “WRITE LETTER TO WRVM”. FOR TOMORROW, WEDNESDAY, “MAIL LETTER 

TO WRVM”. VERY SIMPLE REALLY. AND YOUR LETTER WILL BE AMONG THE FIRST 

LETTERS WE RECEIVE AS WE WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE IT ON THURSDAY. 

ONE OTHER ITEM THAT SHOULD BE ADDED TO THE ‘TO DO LIST” AND THAT IS TO ORDER 

YOUR TICKETS TO OUR 55TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION FEATURING THE MUSIC OF 

LEGACY FIVE. THAT TAKES PLACE ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 AT CELEBRATION CHURCH 

IN GREEN BAY. TICKETS ARE JUST $20 AND CAN BE PURCHASED ONLINE AT OUR 

WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG, OR BY CALLING US AT 920-842-2900. I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU 

DURING LETTER MONTH. AND I WOULD LOVE TO MEET YOU AT OUR 55TH ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATION. 

JULIE PURCHASED HER TICKETS ONLINE ON SUNDAY AND LEFT US THIS NICE NOTE, 

SAYING… 

Thanks for the ministry you provide to Northeast Wisconsin.  WRVM has been a part of my life for years. I 

remember when my parents attended the dedication of the station. I especially appreciate the music through 

the night. It helps me fall asleep with my thoughts on the Lord. So glad to have Matthew Rocke back on the 

air. It was also great to hear the Rocke Brothers at the Hilbert Gospel Fest. May God bless and give you all 

the strength to serve Him daily on the air. 

HOW DOES WRVM MINISTER TO YOU? WE’D LOVE TO HEAR ABOUT IT WHEN YOU WRITE 

FOR OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH.  

THESE ARE TOUGH TIMES FINANCIALLY FOR SO MANY WITH THE RISING INFLATION. I 

WANT TO SAY A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR FAITHFUL SUPPORTERS. YOUR 

PRAYERS, AND YOUR GIFTS, KEEP US ON THE AIR PROCLAIMING THE GOOD NEWS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


